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​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 12th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

I am writing to inform you about our upcoming Sports Day at Brackenwood Junior School, which will be taking 
place on Tuesday, 17th June 2025. If the weather is poor on that day, we have a reserve date of Tuesday, 
24th June 2025. We will make every effort to inform you as early as possible of any changes due to weather, 
therefore no need to ring the office as we'll be in touch through email and our social media platform to keep 
you all in the loop:)   

We are really looking forward to a morning of teamwork and fun, with the following activities planned: 

●​ Tug of war 
●​ Egg and spoon race 
●​ Sprint relay race 
●​ Skipping race 
●​ Bean bag toss 
●​ Football slalom and shoot 
●​ Obstacle course 

Sports Day will begin at 9:30 am and is expected to run until around 11:00 am. Pupils are invited to wear 
clothing representing their team colour. Please don’t buy anything especially for the event, pupils can still 
participate wearing their school P.E. kit. 

Closer to the event date, your child will be sent home with a slip informing them of the colour team they are 
in, the event they will be starting at, and the group they will be in. Our staff will also have a copy of this 
information, so please don't worry if you misplace the slip. 

We kindly ask that you enter the school field via the side gate next to the main entrance and gather near the 
lower school entrance by the playground so you can welcome/ cheer on the children of our school. 

Please ensure your child comes to school with a full water bottle and sun cream applied, as the weather may 
be quite warm. 

We are looking forward to seeing you all there to support our pupils. It promises to be a wonderful morning of 
friendly competition and school spirit. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Williams  

P.E. Lead 
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